
      

     

  
   

  

      
 

 
     

  

  

   
       

   
     

     

  
 

                
 

       
 

 
 

      
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Date: Mon, 14 Aug 2023, 2:56 am
Subject: Re: Thank you for your message
To: 
Cc: Lauren Hynd <lh@mcguinnessinstitute.org>, Patrick Shonakan <ps@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
 

Hi there,
 
Just a gentle reminder regarding the request for confirmation over when the official title of the
Māori Party changed to Te Pāti Māori. This is for our book Nation Dates (5th edition).
 
Many thanks, Wendy
 




